KENYA METHODIST UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

MEMO

TO - All STUDENTS

FROM - Registrar, Academic Affairs

REF : KEMU/RGAA/GEN/057

DATE - December 30, 2024

SUBJECT - FRAUDULENT COMMUNICATION ON DIGITAL LEARNING

INITIATIVE

IR RS DRI

Receive Christmas greetings.

The above subject refers. This is to notify you that there has been a fraudulent message
circulating online allegedly from the Vice Chancellor of Kenya Methodist University
requesting students to make payments towards a digital learning initiative.
The purpose of this memo is to clarify the following;
1. The Vice Chancellor has not endorsed or authorized any such communication.
2. That no payments are being requested for a digital learning program through Mpesa
till number 4970488.
3. That ALL official communications for KeMU are shared through verified University
channels and platforms.
4. That students are advised not to make any payment to the Mpesa till number as
indicated in the fraudulent message attached.
5. That the message attached is FAKE and therefore null and void.

6. We urge you to stay vigilant and verify all communications through official KeMU
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Principal, Nairobi Campus Deans of Schools
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Kenya Methodist University

P.O. Box, 45240 - 00100, Nairobi

To: All Students 23 dec, 2024
REF: KMU/A/VC/STUDENTS/122

Dear Kenya Methodist University Students,

We are delighted to announce an exciting development that will significantly enhance your academic
experience at Kenya Methodist University. Starting next year, we are launching an improved digital
learning program aimed at equipping our library with computers for all stug to use. This initiative will
g projects, ensuring that

This ambitious project has been made possible th thodist Computers
Enterprise, and its success relies on the collectiv t this project and
ensure the supplier delivers the computer gnt is required to

reflects our collective responsibility \ya Methodist University a hub of digital excellence,

As we approach the festive season, we take this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy
New Year 2025, May God bless you and protect you throughout your holiday. We are grateful for your
continued dedication and trust. Together, let us make this vision a reality for the betterment of all
students. We love and value each one of you.
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John Kobia Ataya,Ph. D.
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